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As Louisiana Alpha Delta Kappa State Altruistic Chairman for the 2018-2020 biennium, I have 
fulfilled the duties of my office. 
 
I attended the State Convention in Natchitoches, March 2018. Due to family obligations, I was 
unable to attend Gulf Regional in Jackson in June 2018 and International Convention in 
Minneapolis, July 2019. I was able to participate in one Executive Board meeting. At the District 
level, I participated in a joint District workshop in June 2018 and Founders’ Day celebrations for 
District IV in October 2018 and 2019. I will be attending the 43 rd state convention in Kenner. 
 
As Altruistic Chairman, I have worked closely with President Barbara Stainback in reaching out to 
Chapter Presidents and Chapter Altruistic Chairmen to encourage the submission of Chapter 
Altruistic Reports in March of 2019 and 2020. 
 
I’m pleased to report that Chapter reports were submitted in a timely manner. This allowed for the 
timely submission of the State Altruistic Reports to Gulf Altruistic Chairman Edwina Aaron. 
 
In the first year of the biennium, 2018-19, our generous Louisiana sisters gave monetary gifts of 
$76,390, non-monetary gifts of $47,365, and scholarships of $11,491. Sisters also performed 17,915 
volunteer hours. 
 
My duties will not be completed until I have compiled the 2019-2020 State Altruistic report and 
submitted it to the Gulf Regional Chairman. 
 
It has been a pleasure to serve my sisters as Altruistic Chairman for the 2018-2020 biennium. 
 
Respectively Submitted, 
Bridget Link 
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